
Email C Haworth BMDC to A Northcote Coal Auth 

From: Carole Howarth  
Sent: 17 March 2015 11:34 

To: 'AnthonyNorthcote@coal.gov.uk' 
Cc: Jane Scott; Andrew Marshall; Bill Caulfield; Tony Blackburn 

Subject: RE: Session 7D - Policy EN8 Environmental Protection 

Importance: High 

Dear Anthony 
Please accept the Councils apologies for this oversight. 
 
We are more than happy to amend the proposal as suggested in your further 
statement, that is to insert or instability.   
 
“B. Land 
Proposals for development of land which may be contaminated or unstable must 
incorporate 
appropriate investigation into the quality of the land. Where there is evidence of 
contamination or instability, remedial measures must be identified to ensure that the 
development will not pose a risk to human health, public safety and the environment. 
Investigation of land quality must be carried out in accordance with the principles of 
best 
practice.” 
 
 
We would treat this is a minor modification to policy EN8. 
 
Appologies once again and we hope that this has not inconvenienced you too much  
 
Regards 
Carole  
 
 
Carole Howarth MSc, BSc (Hons), MRTPI, MRICS, MCIWM, CEnv. 
Principal Planning Officer (Minerals and Waste)   
Tel:  01274 433770   
2nd Floor,  Jacobs Well, Bradford BD1 5RW 
 
City of Bradford Metropolitan District Council  
 


